DELAWARE VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL
GUIDANCE OFFICE 
252 ROUTE 6  & 209
MILFORD, PA 18337
570-296-1861
FAX - 570-296-3164
                                                                                                            February 2025
Dear Parents,


You are receiving this letter because your child is enrolled in one or more courses offered for dual enrollment credits. This is a great academic and financial opportunity available through an agreement that Delaware Valley has with Keystone College. Your student may be eligible to receive college credit for a course they are taking at Delaware Valley.  Please carefully review the following information and, if interested, return the attached registration form to Mrs. Adelfio in the 11/12 Administration Office by Friday, February 28, 2025.
1. Student’s MUST have at least a 3.0 GPA in order to qualify for college credits. If you do not know your student’s GPA, please contact your child’s guidance counselor.
2. You must receive a final grade of at least a C in order to receive college credit at the end of this course. 
3. Please be sure to correctly fill out your child’s social security number and email contact on the registration form. If you do not fill in the SSN, the registration will be returned to you. 
4. You don’t have to pay for the entire course upfront, Keystone will bill you directly.  $100 per credit. 
5. We cannot guarantee the credits are transferable. Contact your student’s potential colleges for confirmation of credit acceptance/transfer. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child’s school counselor ASAP. 

Sincerely,

Ms. Molly Blaut


Mrs. Crystal Ross
mblaut@dvsd.org


crystal.ross@dvsd.org
(570) 409-2007


(570) 296- 1865
